
Contact 0300 067 4200 

Low Beck 
path open 

Sorry if our work affects your plans today. Some areas of 
the valley are closed due to timber harvesting. We are 
thinning the forest removing around 20% of the trees to 

make space for natural regeneration so the forest  
develops a more diverse structure and mix of tree species. 
We are also felling all the trees in some areas so we can 
replant with native species, open up the River Liza and 
help reduce the risk of the Phytophthora larch disease 

spreading. Please check signs for updates as the work will 
move around the valley through 2020. 

For more information visit wildennerdale.co.uk  

Areas of forest and 
roads closed to public 

access shaded red.  
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